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Cuddington Primary School 

Ash Road, Cuddington, 
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Phone: 01270360030 

Email: admin@cuddington.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs S Mills 

Friday 11th November 2022 

Dear Cuddington Parents and Families, 

 

I had a very proud moment this morning with all of your children. Each child observed the one minute silence 

with respect for all our fallen soldiers and those soldiers who continue to fight. They also listened to the Last Post 

as all staff (including our guitar teacher and photographer) joined us. 

Fireworks 2022 

We were overwhelmed with all of the support we had at our Firework event last Friday. We raised a whopping 

£3,155 for our children. The biggest of thanks go to all the volunteers who helped set up and ensure the evening 

ran successfully😊 

Top up reminder 

Our kitchen staff can see that many of the snack accounts are running low or have now ‘run out.’ Therefore, please 

could I remind you to check and top up your child’s snack account on ParentPay (before school starts each 

Monday) so they can continue to have a snack each morning during the week. Thank you. 

Parents’ Evening 

Thank you to all parents who met with their child’s class teacher over the 2 nights this week. Our teachers feel 

extremely positive about how the meetings went. Working together can only benefit your child as we continue 

to maximise your child’s progress through the academic subjects as well as the ‘hidden’ aspects of their 

curriculum. On Thursday evening, 3 Governors came to capture your voice and are collating the information to 

share the positive aspects of school life, but also to identify any next steps to improve. 

Anti-Bullying Week 

From Monday 14th November, Mrs Potter has organised for us all to focus on being kind with each other through 

Anti Bullying Week. She has asked us all to wear ‘Odd Socks’ on Monday 14th and will be launching the week with 

an assembly on Monday morning. On Wednesday, our Governor responsible for Behaviour and I will have lunch 

with our school council children and we will finalise our child friendly anti bullying leaflet to share with their 

peers and to share with parents and families.  

Have a happy weekend when it arrives, 

Kind regards, 

Mrs S Mills 

Head Teacher 
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